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All students should come to school with a backpack. The 
backpack should be age-appropriate in size but large enough 
to hold a full sized folder. 

School supplies are provided for students in lower school, 
through 4th grade. Middle school supply lists will be 
provided to families in our summer correspondence.

We host formal parent teacher conferences each year. Lower 
School will open the year with introductory conferences.  

If a parent teacher conference is necessary at some point 
during the year in addition to the school’s scheduled 
conferences, parents may request a meeting time with their 
child’s teacher at any time.
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